NCOA HOSTS JOB FAIRS IN EUROPE FOR THE FIRST TIME

[bookmark: _GoBack]In mid-September 2016, the Non Commissioned Officers Association (NCOA) hosted Job Fairs overseas for the first time in the history of the NCOA Veteran Employment Assistance (VEA) program. The events were held in partnership with the Soldier for Life (SFL) transition offices and Army Community Service Employment Readiness (ACS) programs in Italy and throughout Germany. The NCOA team held five events in eight days, covering 2,400 miles, at locations ranging from USAG Italy in Vicenza to the Kaiserslautern (Germany) Military Community. NCOA, SFL, and ACS would like to thank the Sponsor of the 2016 European Job Fairs, Vinnell Arabia, for making these events possible. 

The participating employers were very impressed with the quality of the job seekers they met and were pleased to be able to have a presence at US Military installations overseas. The job seekers, which included transitioning military, Veterans, and military spouses, were excited to meet employers from a variety of industries looking to fill jobs that ranged from IT, Education Counselors, and Project Managers, to overseas contracting, stateside opportunities, and open positions that support the mission at their current location. 

The Job Fairs were held at USAG Italy-Vicenza, USAG Bavaria-Vilseck, USAG Stuttgart, USAG Wiesbaden, and the Kaiserslautern Military Community. NCOA worked closely with the SFL and ACS offices to bring quality employers together with Military service members and their families seeking employment. NCOA looks forward to working with these military installations again in 2017 and making the events bigger and better.


